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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, May 3, 2022 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
May 3, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, 
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair; Brian Thimm, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent. 

 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller provided an update on the technology issues that the district has been facing.  The network is 

still not running at 100%.  He is currently working on making registration forms interactive so that parents will not need to print 

all forms.  He also indicated that there are device issues occurring regularly.  We have had several failures and issues.   

 Technology Summer Planning/Projects—This summer the servers will need to be updated to the newest version.  Interactive 

boards will be installed in classrooms at both buildings.  Each building will have three.  The wireless update is still not in the 

district. We are hoping to have the materials shipped soon.  This project has been delayed for a full year due to parts not being 

available.  The firewall will also be updated this summer.  

 Future Technology Planning—We need to start thinking about 2 factor authentication for the district.  Mr. Miller also needs to 

start looking into Google as it is moving toward tiers and charging for features.  This will affect us in the future.  The 9 th graders 

will be moving to Chromebooks; we will start to look at needs shortly after device return to see where we are at.  Mrs. Cramer 

inquired about staff computers and if any updates were needed. 

 2022-2023 PK-12 Programming—The committee discussed the timing of a 3K program.  The committee would like for this to 

be on discussion for May 16.  The committee looked at the senior project book and the updates.  The only updates were for 

dates.  The committee would seek full approval on May 9.  Mrs. Cramer indicated that they are working on three new hires for 

the May 9 or 16 board meeting. 

 Future Facilities Planning—Mrs. Cramer handed out the information from each of the firms that submitted an RFQ.  The 

committee took a quick look at the books.  The full board will discuss at the May 9 board meeting and work to come up with a 

shortlist for interviews. 

 
 


